
15th March 2018 

EASTER SERVICE, Tuesday 27th March, 9.15am St Peter and St Paul Church, 
Bergh Apton 

The whole school will be attending an Easter Service at Bergh Apton Church on 
Tuesday 27th March for a service starting at 9.15am and scheduled to finish at approx. 
10.15am.  A 70 seater coach has been booked to take those pupils whose parents are 
unable to get their child/ren to the church and back to school themselves.  So we can 
ensure we have enough seats on the coach please complete the reply slip below. 

For children taking the coach to and from church they will be required to be in school 
as normal, i.e. for registration at 8.45am (there will be a Breakfast Club as usual).  
Children who are being accompanied by a parent/responsible adult will not be required 
to attend school beforehand but will need to be at church by 9.05am and to return to 
school straight after the service.  Children not coming on the coach must be 
accompanied by a parent or responsible adult. 

If you child is absent on the Tuesday please let Mrs Reeman know by 9am as you 
would normally.  For those making their own way to church, the dinner register for 
Tuesday’s lunch will be taken on the Monday.   

We hope as many of you will be able to join us. 

Yours sincerely 

Teresa Osborne 

 

EASTER SERVICE, Tuesday 27th March, 9.15am St Peter and St Paul Church, 
Bergh Apton 

 

Name of Child ______________________________ Class __________  

*Please delete as appropriate 

*I am able to take my child to Bergh Apton Church and return to school and 
accompany them at all times. 

Name of person accompanying child __________________________ 

 

 

*I am unable to take my child to Bergh Apton Church and he/she will therefore need 
a seat on the coach. 

 

Signed _________________ Parent/Guardian 


